
Saturday 27th April

Stamshaw Schools PATCH
presents
Happy’sHappy’s

We are so excited to announce that  for the first time ever, the circus is
coming to Stamshaw!!

We just can’t wait to see the Big Top go up on Stamshaw Junior’s field and
we hope you’re all as excited as we are. 

Join us on

Tickets are only available on our website
www.stamshawpatch.org

Take advantage of our Early Bird price of just
£10  throughout January. 

Once tickets are gone , they’re gone... 
so don’t delay,

get your tickets TODAY!

Dear Stamshaw Schools families,

Scan me 
to buy
tickets

This event is open to the whole community, so ensure you get
your tickets before they sell out.

all profits will go to support the Stamshaw Schools


